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From: dgoodyke@gmail.com
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2269
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 10:04:12 AM


To whom it may concern,


As an Oregon resident and voter, I strongly desire stronger legislation for clean air. Portland
has very polluted air, and a significant contributor is dirty diesel engines. I support HB 2269, a
bill that will fund the implementation of Cleaner Air Oregon. I urge all the Representatives to
support this bill and not let business as usual kill the promise of a health based air permitting
program.


Thank you for your consideration,


David Goodyke
4026 N Colonial Ave
Portland, OR 97227
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